City of Richmond
Department of Planning
& Development Review

Special Use Permit

LOCATION: 821 N. 25th Street

APPLICANT: Deworth Restoration Associates

COUNCIL DISTRICT: 7

PROPOSAL: To authorize the special use of the property
known as 821 N. 25th Street to allow the construction of a
multi-family structure containing three live-work spaces
that do not conform to some of the features required in the
R-63 Multi-Family Urban Residential District, upon certain

terms and conditions

For questions, please contact David Watson
at 804-646-1036 or David.Watson@richmondgov.com
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